
Please do not attempt to influence or override how private schools operate. Oregon has a rich history of diverse private schools that 
parents sacrifice mightily to send their children to. Many are religious. Many more are geared toward the arts, STEM, agriculture, 
etc. Families sacrifice much of their income to send their kids to these schools for a reason. These families have chosen to NOT be 
a part of the public school system for a reason. Don’t take that away from them and try to meddle or interfere. You don’t in 
homeschooling. Private school should be viewed no differently. These families are paying for public school through their taxes, and 
that is the most you should ask of them. 


